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Firstly a BIG thank you to all of the team, and to you, our patients. This year has
centred on what is at our heart, Team Work! As we look to the end of 2022, we can
take a moment to reflect on what an achievement it has been for everyone to
navigate the first active community wide pandemic in NZ for nearly 100 years. We
thank you for your care, patience, tenacity and resilience and for the support you
have shown each other and us at Highland Park Medical and Marina Medical.
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Information about

e COVID Care

RED clinic for respiratory symptoms
Support for Mental Wellness
Meningitis Protection

HPV Immunisation

Patient Portal

After Hours Doctor Telehealth Service

articleDisplay-


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f8hmYEd1w2u0_FOI_3_ZyaABdSYmSiW9/view?usp=sharing
https://myhealthteam.nz/article_template
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